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Comments: DO NOT allow the Mount Baker-Snoqualmie National Forest to be logged!

The current proposal to do so is radical and unnecessary. It serves only to allow a few to profit while destroying a
landscape for a lifetime, if not forever.

This land and trees are more valuable in place than any short term paper product. The landscape makes the
quality of life here in the Pacific Northwest unmatched in the world. It is apparent in the property values, tourism
dollars, and recreational potential use. Cutting down the trees and destroying the landscape is to destroy the
most valuable aspect of the State of Washington.

DO NOT ALLOW THIS!



